
 

This week in Reception 

April 4th – 8th 2022 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

Reverend Jon Taylor came to assembly this week. He talked to the children about 
Easter, explaining why it is an important celebration for Christians, and how they 
celebrate it. We enjoyed singing some songs to his guitar – musicians really are 
everywhere!! We have also watched the Easter story in LEGO on YouTube! 
 
Children used their creative talents to make an egg for their Easter cards. We hope you 
like them! 
 
We have listened to some lovely stories about ‘bunnies’ and eggs and had a film 
afternoon treat! 
 
We recorded our Musical Performance on Monday. The children sang and played 
their wonderful instruments, showing their huge musical talents! We really hope 
you enjoyed watching it on Google Classroom. 

Mathematics  

 

This week Maths Mastery included looking at number 8, extending our staircase of 
numberblocks! We have developed our knowledge and understanding of 
greater/more/bigger and fewer/less/smaller when comparing numbers and 
quantities. We enjoyed the numberblocks playing ‘peek-a-boo!’, where a number 
that is fewer or smaller can hide behind a greater, or bigger number. You could 
make paper towers or towers of blocks to play this at home.  
 

Literacy  
 

This week, as well as continuing to revise everything, ready to start 
Phase 4 next term, we have had a busy week. Everyone wrote a 
message in their Easter cards, as well as writing about the wonderful 
Nursery rhymes variations played by Mr. Fardon. 

This week our learning has focused on musical performance 
and EASTER! 

 
 


